
From: Joanne Pettigrew <laniakea1@aol.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 20, 2021 4:56 PM
To: honu world <itsahonuworldinhawaii@hotmail.com>
Subject: Re: Punahele?

Hi George,
Here’s the scoop about L-21 Punahele from the MnH website under “Meet the 
Honu”:
On April 13th, 2020, Punahele left Laniakea on a trek to the French Frigate Shoals to 
nest. Arriving on May 21st, she spent 71 days there, laying 4 nests on Tern Island and 
resting in between on Trig Island. She returned to Laniakea in the afternoon of 
August 18th to a happy cadre of Malama na Honu volunteers.


